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Friday, 1st December 
 

A Christmas Carol 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
As you may know, Year 6’s class text this half term has been ‘A Christmas Carol’ by Charles Dickens, as 
part of our curriculum and to help us with the understanding of the text, we are planning to expose the 
children to clips from Disney’s ‘A Christmas Carol’ in class. This is PEGI rated as PG, we require permission 
to watch this in class.  
 
Please complete the below form, If you do not give permission for your child to be in class during this 
session. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation and continued support 
 
Wishing you all a blessed Christmas. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr Spencer 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
 

 

If you do not wish for your child to watch (A Christmas Carol PEGI PG) in school, please return this form.  
 

I, …………………………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian of 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
do not give permission for my child to watch ‘A Christmas Carol’. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………  Date ……………………………… 
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